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Dear Mr, Burnett: \'-\ ' ‘ ;'/"

It is requested that a 30-day extension of the submission date for
the Safequards Physical Protection Plan for the Upgrade Rule be
granted UNC Naval Products., Naval Products will make every effort
to submit this Plan as soon as pcssible and prior to September 22,
1980,

It is understood that should this extension be granted, it will not
delay or effect the implementation date as required by 10CFR73,20.

An administrative fee of $150, if required by 10CrR170, is
enclosed,

Sincerely,
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William F. Kirk, Manager
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CC: George W, McCorkle, Chief e - .
Physical Security Licensing Branch TR
Division of Safeguards
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